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The Honorable Jessie Smith

Deputy Secretary for Dog Law Enforcement
Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture
2301 North Cameron Street

Harrisburg, PA 17110-9408
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Dear Deputy Secretary Smith:

Barbara and Terry Weiss are owners of Roselynde Kennels, Inc., a dog boarding and fgroommg”’
facility in Lansdale, Montgomery County, Pennsylvania. Roselynde Kennels has been operating as a
pet boarding facility for 23 years, employing 10 full and/or part-time employees. '

We are writing to comment on the proposed amendments to the Pennsylvania Dog Law
Regulations issued on December 16, 2006. We do not agree with most of the proposed regulatory
changes. We do not fee] that many of the proposed changes are even needed nor would they have a
beneficial outcome if adopted. Many are impractical, excessively burdensome and costly,
unenforceable, and they will not improve the quality of care for the dogs in a boarding kennel.

The record keeping requirements are excessive and burdensome . It would be impossible to verify
compliance or accuracy.

Sincerely,
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Terfy R Weiss Barbara J W iSs
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